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ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION

As announced in the previous newsletter in February 2009, the Town of Columbine Valley has
scheduled the 50th Anniversary Celebration for Sunday, August 23, 2009, at the Town Hall. The
activities will begin at 3:00 p.m. lasting until 6:00 p.m. with lots of
fun to be had by all. There will be children’s activities too. A grand
. barbeque will be served as well as music from the past five decades.

i Residents will need tickets for this event which will be available
from the HOA Presidents and the Town Office from July 18 through
August 7. There is NO CHARGE for the event/tickets, but they are
¢ necessary for catering purposes.

We are requesting no coolers and no alcohol, as food and beverageo
will be served. Also plan on leaving your cars at home due to very
limited parking; use bicycles, golf carts, etc.

" Be sure to roarl( your calendar and join your neighbors in celebrating 50 years in our “special
neighborhood”.

SPRING CLEAN-UP
1t is spring time & that means "dumpster days are here again”. The trash dump-
sters will be brought in on May 14th at noon & picked up at noon on May 16th. |
They will be in the usual places, one at the pool parking lot in Burning Tree and
the other in the tennis court/pool parking lot at the Columbine Country Club.

The rules remain the same but bear repeating, NO HAZARDOUS MATERIALS. Many com-
mon household cleaning products, paints, pesticides, even motor oil, can post a threat t
your family and the environment. Even small amounts of these wastes, when disposed
of improperly, can pollute ground or surface water and can put humans and animals at
risk. If you have hazardous recyclables, you can go to www.colorado-recycles.org

" and click on “Search for a Recycler”. You will find many resources to help dispose of
your wastes properly and safely. '

Tires, car batteries (lead-acid batteries) should never be disposed of in your home trash

“container or dumpster, or poured into any type of drain. These materials can be easily
recycled. Most automotive shops (Checker Auto Parts or Pep Boys) accept car batteries &
used motor oil for recycling at no charge. Car tires may be recycled at tire shops when
you purchase new tires.

We still have the recycler who will take electronics & most any furniture. Call the Town office for more
information. '
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Shredding Project ’ . | |
: _ As you know, the Town is required to manage all documents in a secure manner.
To accomplish this in a safe and timely fashion, the Town will be hiring a company
to shred the purged documents at the Town Hall. In so doing, the Board of Trus-
tees is offering this shredding service to the residents. Each resident would be re-
sponsible for having their documents on site the morning of the shredding. We are
planning to coordinate the date around the dumpster clean up in the fall. Details
will follow in the late summer.

4th of July Parade

The Town will be celebrating the 4th of july with our annual parade on Saturday, July 4th. We will be
sending out another newsletter with more details sometime in June. Be thinking about how to decorate
yourself and/or your “ride”. As always, we could use any volunteers to help with activities for the kids.
Any assistance or ideas would be greatly appreciated! You may contact Dana Struthers at the Town

of fice for more information. B




